







in Share

Prescott Creekside E-News

March 2015

www.PrescottCreeks.org

Hi Friend of Prescott Creeks,

Spring is just around the corner which means more outdoor time and opportunities to become active with Prescott Creeks. We'll have regular updates through these e-newsletters and on our our website so make sure you keep us update with your most current contact info so we can keep you informed!

Invasive Weeds



Hey, they're just weeds, right? Well, invasive weeds, as the name suggests, is a problem. A problem in that these non-native plants can be agressive and compete with our native plants for the precious resources in our community. In extreme instances, they can dominate native plants to a point that it alters the balance found in an ecosystem. More details about the problems caused by invasives can be read about on our blog, here.

Prescott Creeks is committed to the removal of invasives from our watershed. Watch for weed pulling events this spring, summer, and fall!



PRESCOTT CREEKS

Creeks • Connecting • Community

You can help Prescott Creeks in a number of ways. Consider becoming a member, making a donation or volunteering on any number of projects designed to improve our community.

Learn More



One Man's Treasure Reception

Artwork from this year's One Man's Treasure Upcycled Art Auction is on display at the Prescott Public Library for the month of March. Come to the open reception on March 26!

Learn More



Peregrine Bookstore talk

Join Prescott Creeks Executive Director



Volunteerism Makes Us

It's probably no surprise to anyone involved in the nonprofit world that volunteers are the heart and soul of an organization and its their hard work and effort that

enable us to accomplish our mission.



Josh and the gang at Yavapai Exceptional Industries (YEI!) have been a long time fixture at Prescott Creeks and have provided us with countless hours of work throughout the Watson Wood Riparian Preserve. Their work is truly Exceptional and we know we can count on a job well done when they roll onto the scene. Thanks, YEI!

Volunteer opportunities are always turning up when we least expect it. It's just the nature of what we do.



If you have some time to give, either in the field, in the office, or for an upcoming event, consider becoming a Prescott Creeks Volunteer by filling out this <u>application</u>.

Michael Byrd at Peregrine Bookstore, Saturday, March 21. Learn more about The Riches of Granite Creeks and its Riparian Areas..

Learn More

UPCOMING EVENTS

- AZ Gives Day-April 7
- Granite Creek Cleanup-April 18
- One Man's Treasure-May 22

Sponsor Spotlight Thumb Butte Distillery



Thumb Butte Distillery has been an essential partner for making our Martini Party events a great success. Thanks Dana, Cathy and the rest of the TBD crew!

Although relatively new to the scene, Thumb Butte Distillery is carving out its own niche in Prescott. Let them know you're a creeks supporter next time you visit their distillery!

Make sure you check the <u>Prescott</u> <u>Creeks calendar</u> regularly for updates on our upcoming events, follow us on <u>Twitter</u>, and 'like' our <u>Facebook</u> to get our post about the goings on here at Prescott Creeks!

Prescott Creeks is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization with a mission to achieve healthy watersheds and clean waters in central Arizona for the benefit of people and wildlife through protection, restoration, education and advocacy.

Contact Us | Phone: (928) 445-5669 | info@prescottcreeks.org

